
Also sent to Connecticut Senators, as a life long citizen of Connecticut, for the first time I am fearful for 
our neighborhoods and communities in our beautiful state. This reform bill is not a suitable solution for 
law enforcement. I ask that it is NOT passed into legislation. Thank you. 
 
Sent from my iPhone 
 


